
 

September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Careers Fair – Thursday 18th September 2025 
 
We are inviting all students in Years 9, 10 and 11 to attend the annual Careers Fair on Thursday 18th 
September 2025. This event will be taking place at 2.50pm-6pm in the main hall. We are also inviting 
all parents and carers to attend the event too. 
 
The Careers Fair is a fantastic opportunity for you and your child(ren) to speak to local colleges, 
apprenticeship and T Level providers, as well as various employers and businesses. This will support 
students to find out more about career pathways and post 16 education routes. This comes at a 
particularly important point in the academic year; when Year 9 students begin considering their KS4 
options, Year 10 students begin their KS4 courses and start looking ahead to work experience and 
college applications begin opening for Year 11 students.   
 
The Careers Fair is an invaluable opportunity in supporting students in making choices that are right 
for them, when considering their next steps. We encourage students to still attend, even if they came 
along in previous years, as some courses may have changed and there may be businesses that were 
not represented then.  
 
Gordon Lewis, our Careers Advisor, will also be there to offer careers advice and answer any questions 
you may have. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch at jclews@noadswood.hants.sch.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss J Clews 
Careers Lead 
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